246, ARBD Recruiting staff 030307 ACS GF TIR}

ARBD/ALOR/ACS/246/cs ALDAR

04 March 2007

Ambe Consultancy Services PVT LTD
6, "Geleki” DNGC Building,

Opp. Lilawati Hospital,

Bandra Reclamation, Bandra West,
Mumbai - 400 050

India

For the attention of Mr. S.P. Sunilkumar Kochhar
Dear Mr. Kochhar,

Re: Al Raha Beach Development
Recruiting staff

Following the recent visit of Jon Ingham and Guy Fowler to India to recruit staff, | have
received some positive feedback about the way in which the recruitment process was handled
and the way in which candidates had been carefully pre-screened and selected for aftendance
to the interviews.

| understand that the organisation and hospitality extended by the AMBE representatives in all
of the cities visited in India was very good. Overall the visit was a great success with some key
individuals having been identified for the project.

I would like to extend my thanks for facilitating a very beneficial and productive recruitment
visit where there had clearly been a lot of upfront work carried out to ensure the visit was as
effective as possible.

We look forward to continuing our relationship with AMBE on the Al Raha Beach Project and |
look forward to meeting with your representatives the next time they visit Abu Dhabi. In the
meantime we will now be processing employment offers for those candidates that were
identified during the visit.

Yours sincerely,
Fox ALDAR Laing O’ Rourke

Christopher Wilkinson
Managing Director

Cc: Guy Fowler — ALDAR Laing O’Rourke
Russell Kellett - Al Naboodah Laing O’Rourke



